BALTIMORE CITY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Stephanie Rawlings-Blake Mayor, City of Baltimore

Neil E. Duke, Esq. Chair, Baltimore City Board of School Commissioners Andrés A. Alonso, Ed.D. Chief Executive Officer

September 14, 2011

The Honorable Bernard C. "Jack" Young President, Baltimore City Council City Hall, Room 400 100 N. Holliday Street Baltimore, Maryland 21202

RE:

Position Statement

City Council Bill 11-0772

Dear Council President Young:

On August 15, 2011, the Baltimore City Council introduced the above-captioned bill prohibiting the use and enforcement of a school zone speed monitoring system or a work zone speed control system.

City Schools will be glad to testify regarding this bill. Thank you for inviting us to participate in this process.

Sincerely,

Andrés A. Alonso, Ed.D.

Splice G. Glores

Chief Executive Officer

C: Dawana Sterrette, Legislative Liaison Jonathan Brice, Officer of School Support Networks Sally A. Robinson, Deputy Counsel

#4720(2)



